
 

Christmas Pageant: 
Although it was extremely hot on Friday all students were 
well mannered and enjoyed participating in the Advent 
Pageant with the students from Narrandera Public and St 
Joseph’s Schools.  
 

Spreading the Christmas Cheer: 
We have two more Christmas community functions, singing 
for the residents of Teloca and Opal Aged Care Centres on 
Tuesday, 1st December and Carols by Candlelight on 
Sunday, 13th December. 
 

Swimming School: 

This is the second week of swimming school for Year 2 
students and Mrs Ash said that all three coaches were 
pleased with the progress the students were making. 
 

Surf Life Saving: 
Although we live a long way from the beach many of our 
families visit the beach during the Christmas holidays. 
Kindergarten and Year 1 students enjoyed a visit from John 
and Raelene from Surf Life Saving NSW yesterday 
afternoon and learnt all about safety in the surf, so if a beach 
holiday is on your family agenda, your children will be well 
prepared. 
 

Blue Earth: 
On Thursday afternoon we will having a visit from Mr Paul 
Lucas who now works for the company Blue Earth, a 
national health promotion charity aimed at developing social 
and emotional development through physical activity. 
 

Merit Awards: 
Don’t forget to clean out all your drawers at home and bring 
in any merits you have so you can receive the next level 
award at Assembly on Friday. Kindergarten students have 
certainly been doing this! 
 

Go for Gold: 
Congratulations to Abbie Hodges, Zoe Ewers and Chloe 
Luck who will be enjoying their Gold Afternoon Tea with their 
families on Thursday this week. 
 

School Photos: 
The school photos are ready for pick up at the office. They 
certainly look great. 
 

Have a great week everyone 
Karen Babbs 
Principal 
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Week 8, Term 4 

 

Week  8      Swimming School Yr 2   

———————————————————————————————————————— 
 
23/11/15  Surf Life Saving Talk 
 
26/11/15  Fruit Day 
    
27/11/15  Sport  
   Scripture   
   Library 

24th November, 2015 

 

Week 9        

———————————————————————————————————————— 
 
30/11/15  Presentation Day 12-1 
 
01/12/15  Teloca/Nursing Home  
   Excursion - whole school 

 
03/12/15  Fruit Day 
    
04/12/15  Sport  
   Scripture   
   Library  

 

Week 10        

———————————————————————————————————————— 
 
07/12/15  Yr 2 Excursion - Junee 
 
10/12/15  Fruit Day 
    
011/12/15  Sport  
   Scripture   
   Library  

For sale: 
Reusable Lunch 

Bags 
$10.00 available 

at the office. 

This would be a 
great Christmas 

present 

Head Lice  
Prevention Remedy 

 

Into a 100ml spray bottle, add the following: 

 3 drops Tea Tree Pure Essential Oil 

 2 drops Eucalyptus Pure Essential Oil 

 1 drop Thyme Pure Essential Oil 

 Fill bottle with warm water and shake to mix well 

 Spray hair and comb through. 

  

Week 8, Term 4           

 Awards for Week 7, Term 4 

Kindergarten: 
Mallakye Nicholson - clever work on the computers 

Nicholas Perram - independent work on the computers 
Skye Hutchison - independent work on the computers 

Liam Jansen- 125 nights home reading 
 

Year 1: 

Mackenzie McCahon - clever work in maths 
Madisyn Bengston - being a helpful class member 

Lachlan Hodges - working well in science 
Marni Maver - great work in computing 

Cooper Perram - Improved Reading 
Chelsea Cottom - 100 nights home reading 

Miley Lilford - 125 nights home reading 
Riley Parslow-Gibson - 125 nights home reading 

 

Year 2: 
Brigitte Rahim - working hard at swimming school 
Aden Sowman - working hard at swimming school 
Frazer Pearce - working hard at swimming school 

Sebastien Warren - 150 nights home reading 
Sam Williamson - 175 nights home reading  

 
 

Happy Birthday              

to 
 

Sam Williamson who turns 8 on the 28th 
& 

Mahlie Ingram who turns 7 on the 1st. 
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Head Lice 
 

Thank you parents for continuing to 
check your children for head lice. Please 
make this part of your daily or weekly 
routine as we have had an occurrence of 
head lice in the school this week. 
Students are permitted back at school 
after they have received treatment. It is 
advisable for students with long hair to 
keep their hair tied up at all times while 
they are at school. 

Students were thoroughly 
engaged with the lesson on 
water and beach safety. 

New South 
Wales 



  

Week 8, Term 4               Congratulations 
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Above: Jye Winnell, Renae Croft, Lila 
Brown and Leesa McBean who 
completed their Reading Recovery with 
Mrs Murphy. 
 
Left: Jye Winnell, Alison Hallam and 
Ben Hallam for receiving Principal’s 
Awards. 

Assembly is now 
held on Friday 
mornings at 
9.10am. Parents 
are always 
welcome to attend. 
 
 
 
Congratulations 
To Blake Lawrence 
on receiving a 
Principal’s Award 
and to Lachlan 
Hodges and Jai 
Quince on 
receiving their Go 
for Gold Awards. 
 

Below: These photos were put in last weeks newsletter with an incorrect name so have been put 
in again with the correct name. Mrs Amery most humbly apologises. 

Above: Mallakye Nicholson, Tiffany Dunne, Liam 
Jansen, Hamish McClymont, Eunu Ko, Miley Lilford 
and Jye Winnell for receiving Principal’s Awards. 

  

Week 8, Term 4                     
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Friday 27th November 
Please complete the order form of your choice and return it back 

to school by Thursday 26th with the correct money. 
                                       

 No late orders will be accepted. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 NAME: __________________________                          YEAR: _____________ 

Variety Ordered Number Ordered Variety Ordered Number Ordered 

Teriyaki Chicken  Chicken Cutlets  

Chicken & Avocado  Vegetable & Mayo  

Smoked Salmon  Tuna & Mayo  

Stir Fry Noodles  
          $3.50 

   

Sushi Rolls $3.50 each 
(All come with carrots,  
cucumber and lettuce)  

Special 

Chicken & Fresh homemade  

noodle stir fry  

(soy sauce + oyster sauce flavour)  
$3.50 each 



22 
Week 8 

23 
Yr 2 Swimming 
School 

24 25 26 
 
Fruit Day 

27 
 
Sport 
Library 
Scripture 
 

Canteen: 
C. Flanigan 
P. Scott 

28 

29 
Week 9 

30 
 

Presentation 
Day 12-1.00 
 
BYO Picnic 
Lunch 

1 2 3 
 
Fruit Day 

4 
 
Sport 
Library 
Scripture 
 

Canteen: 
S.Williams 

5 

6 
Week 10 

7 
 
Yr 2 Junee 
Excursion 
 
 

8 9 10 
 
Fruit Day 

11 
 
Sport 
Library 
Scripture 
 

Canteen: 
C. Flanigan 
P. Scott 

12 

13 
Week 11 

14 
 
Griffith 
Excursion 

15 
 
Class Parties 

16 
 
Movie/Clean 
Up Day 
 

Last Day of 
the 2015 
School Year 
for students 
 
 
 

17 
 
Staff 
Development 
Day 

18 
 
Staff 
Development 
Day 

20 

       

       

     SUN   MON       TUES      WED          THURS  FRI     SAT 
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Merry Christmas and Happy 
Holidays everyone! 
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Advanced Notice to all Parents, 
 

Our annual fun day to Griffith City 

Cinema and Star Bowling will be 

held on Monday 14th December 

2015. 

The bus will be leaving the 

school at 8.30 sharp and 

travelling to Griffith to go bowling 

and watch a movie. At this stage we are not sure what the movie 

is that we will be seeing but we will let you know. We will then 

have our lunch and a game of ten pin bowling. We will be having 

a drink and popcorn during the movie 

as well. The bus will be back at 

Narrandera East Infants by 3.15pm 

for home time. 
 

ALL students need to take their own 

lunch and recess with them and an 

extra drink bottle. 

The cost of this day is $35 per student which is $7.50 movie, 

$6.00 bowling, $6.50 drink & popcorn and $15.00 for the bus. 
 

Please fill in the permission envelope provided and return to 

school with full money or see the office if you would like to pay 

this in instalments. 
 

This is a whole school excursion and there will be no supervision 

at school on the day for students not attending. 

School Refund Policy 

When excursions  or performances are organized, every item has a cost - transport, venue etc. This 
total cost is then divided by the number of students attending this excursion / performance. On 
occasions there are unforeseen circumstances that may prevent your child from attending this 
event. If for any reason it is through a school error that your child cannot attend, your money will be 
refunded.  
If the fault does not lie with the school, it cannot be responsible for covering the loss of 
funds if your child does not attend, therefore there will be no refunds.  


